Re: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Hanqi Zhuang

Thu 11/14/2019 6:04 PM

To: Mihaela Cardei <mcardei@fau.edu>; Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>; Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu>

Dear all,

The CEECS department approves the Math proposal.

Thanks,

Hanqi

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Mihaela Cardei <mcardei@fau.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 5:43:26 PM

To: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>; Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu>; Hanqi Zhuang

<zhuang@fau.edu>

Subject: Re: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Hi Tamara, Rainer,

the CEECS undergraduate programs committee is reviewing the revised proposal for feedback and/or approval. We will get back to you as soon as possible.

Thanks, Mihaela

From: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 3:40 PM

To: Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu>; Hanqi Zhuang <zhuang@fau.edu>; Mihaela Cardei

<mcardei@fau.edu>

Subject: RE: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Dear Hanqi, Mihaela:

I am fine with the suggested changes Rainer's draft contains. Once I hera your feedback, we will be able to start the approval process in our departments. The goal is beginning of January to start the Colleges' approvals.

Any thoughts?

Best Regards:

Tamara

Tamara Dinev, Ph.D., Department Chair and Professor

Dean's Distinguished Research Fellow

Department of Information Technology and Operations Management, FL 219

College of Business, Florida Atlantic University

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

tel. (561) 297-3181, email: tdinev@fau.edu

Google Scholar: https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=YH8QZ-YAAAAJ&hl=en

From: Rainer Steinwandt <RSTEINWA@fau.edu> Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 1:46 PM

To: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>; Hanqi Zhuang <zhuang@fau.edu>; Mihaela Cardei

<mcardei@fau.edu>

Subject: Re: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Attached you go...

-Rainer

From: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 1:37 PM

To: Rainer Steinwandt <<u>RSTEINWA@fau.edu</u>>; Hanqi Zhuang <<u>zhuang@fau.edu</u>>; Mihaela Cardei

<mcardei@fau.edu>

Subject: RE: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Dear Rainer:

Thank you for working so promptly on the program. Can I ask you to send us the original Word files so we can make track changes

Best Regards:

Tamara

Tamara Dinev, Ph.D., Department Chair and Professor

Dean's Distinguished Research Fellow

Department of Information Technology and Operations Management, FL 219

College of Business, Florida Atlantic University

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

tel. (561) 297-3181, email: tdinev@fau.edu

Google Scholar: https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=YH8QZ-YAAAAJ&hl=en

From: Rainer Steinwandt < RSTEINWA@fau.edu > Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 10:19 AM

To: Tamara Dinev <<u>tdinev@fau.edu</u>>; Hanqi Zhuang <<u>zhuang@fau.edu</u>>; Mihaela Cardei

<mcardei@fau.edu>

Subject: Possible Math Track for Cybersecurity Minor

Hello,

Attached is the anticipated math track for the cybersecurity minor, which would involve two now upper-divison math courses. Please let me know if this looks okay to you -- I've highlighted the proposed changes in the verbiage of the minor you had generated already. Assuming this looks reasonable to you, I'd bring this to our department for a vote.

Thanks, Rainer